

Name: _____

Date: _____



Read this text carefully and tick the correct answers.

TOP PLACES IN NEW YORK

AMERICAN MUSEUM OF NATURAL HISTORY:



At the museum you can learn about dinosaurs, ocean life or space. There is an exhibition on natural disasters like hurricanes, tornados and earthquakes.

THE EMPIRE STATE BUILDING:



This skyscraper is 381 meters tall and has 103 floors*. There are observatories on both the 86th and 102nd floors from where you can have a nice view of the city.

THE STATUE OF LIBERTY:



To see the statue you have to go to Liberty Island. The Statue was a present from the people of France and represents the friendship** between France and the United States. Visitors have to climb 354 stairs to get to the statue's crown***.

CENTRAL PARK:



It is one of the largest and the most visited city parks in the United States. In the park there are lakes, a castle, the Central Park Zoo and the Metropolitan Museum of Art. There you can have a picnic, play football, read a book under a tree or enjoy the silence in the middle of the city.

TIMES SQUARE:



Famous for its neon lights and colourful signs, Times Square is the perfect place to go shopping. Every year people come here to celebrate Thanksgiving Day, New Year's Eve, Saint Patrick's Day... Since**** 2011 it is forbidden to smoke in Times Square.

BRONX ZOO:



The zoo has more than 5,000 animals representing about 600 species. You can see zebras, giraffes and lions. You can also meet lemurs and crocodiles in the permanent *Madagascar!* Exhibition. You can also feed sea lions and penguins.

VOCABULARY:

* floor: pis.

** friendship: amistat.

*** crown: corona.

**** since: des de.

Escola Sant Ignasi C.S.
6th grade

- 1. Where can you see an exhibition on tornados?**
 - a. At the Museum of Natural History
 - b. In Central Park
 - c. At the Bronx Zoo
- 2. What is there on floors 86th and 102nd in the Empire State Building?**
 - a. A shopping centre
 - b. An observatory
 - c. A museum
- 3. The Statue of Liberty is...**
 - a. in a park.
 - b. on an island.
 - c. in the Bronx.
- 4. Which sentence about the Statue of Liberty is TRUE?**
 - a. Visitors cannot get to the crown*
 - b. USA gave the Statue of Liberty to France
 - c. The Statue of Liberty is a symbol of friendship**
- 5. According to the text, Central Park is the _____ park in the USA.**
 - a. newest
 - b. most visited
 - c. most beautiful
- 6. Central Park is a _____ park.**
 - a. theme
 - b. safari
 - c. city
- 7. In Central Park you can visit...**
 - a. the American Museum of Natural History.
 - b. the Metropolitan Museum of Art.
 - c. Times Square.
- 8. In Central Park you...**
 - a. can do different activities.
 - b. cannot practise any sport.
 - c. cannot eat on the grass.
- 9. You want to buy a T-shirt and a pair of shoes. You go to...**
 - a. the Empire State building.
 - b. the Statue of Liberty.
 - c. Times Square.

VOCABULARY:

* crown: corona.

** friendship: amistad.

10. At the Madagascar! Exhibition you can learn about...

- a. lemurs and crocodiles.
- b. zebras and lions.
- c. giraffes.

11. In the sentence “You can also feed sea lions and penguins” what does ‘feed’ mean?

- a. Give food to
- b. Play with
- c. Touch

12. This text gives you information about...

- a. how to travel to the USA.
- b. shopping centres in New York.
- c. famous places you can visit in New York.